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Comments:  

Existing legislation HRS § 291-31(b) that states all Motorcycles Manufactured after 
1968 must have two red taillights to be street legal in Hawaii based on OEM 
specifications. That is incorrect. All or substantially all motorcycles manufactured after 
1968 (and certainly Harley Davidsons) have one red taillight and usually two yellow 
signal lights that often function as running lights as well. please amend the language in 
the Bill to strike out the words [“prior to 1968”] to ensure that most if not all motorcycles 
in Hawaii manufactured after 1968 are not made illegal by the misinformed language in 
this legislation. 
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